

Phone 515/673-8391

Merne A. Harris, Ph.D. President

Jessop-Bruner Library

11 January 1982

Wesleyan Theological Society
Dr. Wayne E. Caldwell, Sec.-Treas.
215 E. 43rd Street
Marion, Indiana 46952

Dear Dr. Caldwell,

For some time now, we have been receiving three copies of each issue of the Wesleyan Theological Journal, evidently at the request of one of my predecessors. However, both Dr. Harris and Dean Morris agree that one copy is sufficient for our needs. Therefore, I am returning two copies of the Fall '81 issue. In the future, please send one copy only.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

Patricia Bowen Librarian

Vennard College